
MO SW-PBS COACHES' CORNER
QUARTER 4
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Reflect on Recognition
process & feedback, if
you applied
Discuss Tier 1 Team
Roster for next school
year
Plan for summer SW-
PBS work dates & focus
topics
Make plans for Summer
Institute on June 3-4

Early Bird
Registration Ends
May 1st $275)
After May 1st, $325

Plan and implement
activities & processes
for student / family
engagement to
highlight PBIS
successes from the
school year and plans
for the upcoming year

Attend Summer
Institute at Tan-Tar-A
on June 3-4
Plan/Revise systems
for the upcoming school
year
Identify PD needs for
veteran and new staff
Reorganize leadership
team if needed

systems data Practices

Generate reports from
and implement DBDM
process for action
planning, using:

Self-Assessment
Survey (SAS)
Tiered Fidelity
Inventory (TFI)
School Climate
Survey (SCS), unless
SCS was taken in the
fall

       

Use data to engage in
DBDM process for
identifying focus areas
as you update and/or
revise your action plan

Make plans for beginning
of year training needs
Review/update the
following as needed:

Matrix
Lesson
Plans/Schedule
Encouragement
System
Discouragement
System
Data Collection
Process
Stakeholder/Partner
Engagement &
Communication

https://pbismissouri.org/summer-training-institute/
https://pbismissouri.org/summer-training-institute/
https://pbismissouri.org/summer-training-institute/
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